
President’s Message 
 

I hope you all are surviving winter thus far 

and have remained safe and warm. As one 

gets older, I find that winter is ever more 

burdensome. 

 

Recently, I received communication from a 

friend of Barb's whose father was one of 

the Charter members of the Garrison Club. 

Many of you will have heard of or maybe 

even have known Bruce Anderson. In any 

event, Bruce recently celebrated his 100th 

birthday and based on the photo taken at 

his birthday party, Bruce seems to be in 

amazing health. Bruce's son, Boyd, is a 

member of a reciprocal club in Moncton, 

the Alma Club. Barb and I will invite 

him to a Garrison Club event in the near 

future. 

 

Boyd also sent me a photo which he 

found in Bruce's album that shows many 

of the Charter and other members of the 

Club on November 17, 1972. Can any of 

you help identify those in the photo? 

Boyd has put a "Sign Here" post-it note 

beside his mother, who is sitting beside 

Dr. Bud Jewitt and his father, but would 

love to be able to identify the others in 

the photo. Can you help him out? 

 

I look forward to seeing you at an event 

soon. 

 
 

 

George Filliter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Flashbacks from January Events 
 

Trying New Fredericton Restaurants 

Toyko Ramen 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Robbie Burns at the Lunar Rogue with a 

Tasting 

 

 



 

Message from the Club Manager 
 

Happy mid-winter and the Month of 

Love!  

I had a most wonderful adventure on 

safari in Tanzania and have some 

amazing photos to share.  

 

Your new membership card(s) for 2020 

are ready.  I will try to give most of them 

out at our events, to save on postage, but 

if I don’t see you at one of our events 

before the end of April, I will mail them. 

 

We have several exciting events planned 

for this month and the next.  Dine 

around Freddy on Feb. 29th at Byblos. 

This is one of best places to eat in 

Fredericton.  

Our Winter BBQ has been moved to 

Mar. 13th  at Oakland Lodge.  

Join us for drinks and some snacks at the 

Delta on March 17th at 6:15 to celebrate 

St. Patrick’s Day. 

I will be away again from February 18-

March 11, but on my return, I will be 

holding a cooking class and presentation 

on Tanzania along with some of the 

foods I ate.  

I hope to see you at one or more of these 

events.  

 
  

Francis Perry 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

     DISPATCHES 

 
      February 2020 

 

 

 
 

The Fredericton Garrison Club Inc. 
www.garrisonclub.org 

454-6744 

DATES TO MARK ON THE CALENDAR 

Feb. 14, 2020 

Oakland Lodge postponed until 

March. 

 

Feb. 29, 2020 

Dine around Freddy, new 

restaurant – Byblos (6:00) 

 

Mar. 13, 2020 

Winter BBQ – Oakland Lodge 

(6:00) 

 

Mar. 17, 2020 

St. Patrick’s Day at the Delta 

(6:15) 

 

Mar. 28, 2020 

African Cooking Class and 

Presentation (Chez Francis) 

 

 


